F. No. 26-6/2012-TS-I (pt)
Government of India
Ministry of Human Resource Development

Department of Higher Education/Technical Section-I
)oKk

Applications are invited from suitable candidates for appointment to the post of Director in Atal Bihari
Vajpayee - Indian Institute of Information Technology & Management (IlITM), Gwalior in the pay grade of
Rs. 75,000/ (fixed) plus other allowances as admissible under the Rules of the Institutes. The
appointment will be made on contract basis for a period of five years. The post of Director will be
governed by the Memorandum of Association (MoA), Rules and Bye-laws of the Institute. He should
have organizing and leadership capabilities besides a wide ranging interest in regard to IT and
Management education. He must have very impressive academic credentials (Ph. D Degree with first
class degree at Bachelors or Master’s level with Engineering / Science background) and administrative
experience. The academic standing should be corresponding to a Professor, having wide ranging interest
in regard to IT and Management education, proven record of interaction with industry and experience of
innovative work. He should preferably be not more than 60 years of age.

[ITs are autonomous institutions fully funded by the Ministry of Human Resource Development,
Government of India. The Director will be appointed after obtaining approval of the Competent
Authorities based the recommendations made by the Search-cum-Selection Committee. The Search-
cum-Selection Committee will consider applications received in response to this advertisement as well as
nominations received from eminent persons.

Applications in the prescribed format complete in all respects, should be sent by registered post to Under
Secretary, Government of India, Ministry of Human Resource Development, Department of Higher
Education, Technical Section-l, Room No. 428, "C" Wing, Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi - 110115 so as to
reach within 30 days from the date of publication of this advertisement.

For the application format and other details, please visit the web site of the MHRD.

Persons employed in Government Departments, Autonomous Organisations and Public Sector
undertakings, should send their application alongwith the vigilance clearance through proper channel.
However, an advance copy of the application may also be sent to the address mentioned above. One
copy of the application may also be sent electronically to ts1.edu@nic.in





